
Page 1 of 2 

Marguerite Lockard 

From: Marguerite Lockard 

Sent: 

To : Bob Freeman 

cc: 
Subject: 060368-WS - Confidential documents 

____--__-___------_- -- - _ _ _ -  . . -- - _-___- --.LzLhQ3h8r-US- -___ ~ _ _ _  

Wednesday, November 28,2007 3:12 PM 

Rosanne Gervasi; Denise Vandiver; Ken Hoffman 

Bob, 
if there are no further responses to this e-mail, 
i will return confidential DNs 04508-07 and 04994-07 41 days from today’s date, 
per Aqua’s verbal request to withdraw confidentiality of these two documents. 

CMP 

COM 

CTR This e-mail is being document numbered and placed in the public docket file. 
thanks, 
Marguerite. 
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RCA 
From: Bob Freeman 
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2007 3:OO PM 

SCR To: Ken Hoffman 
Cc: Marguerite Lockard; Rosanne Gervasi; Denise Vandiver 
Subject: Confidential documents SGA 

November 28,2007 

Dear Mr. Hoffman: 

SEC 

OTH 

Regarding: Docket 060368-WS, Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc., Rate Case 

The Commission still holds two confidential documents concerning the staff audit performed in this case, Document 
No. 04508-07 and Document No. 04992-07. 

As you agreed by telephone with staff attorney Rosanne Gervasi several weeks ago, we will be declassifying the staff 
audit working papers, Document No. 04508-07, and returning them to the public audit files. 

As part of Aqua’s request for confidential classification, Document No. 04992-07 is no longer needed and will be 
returned to the utility. 

After 2 1 days without further instructions, I am instructing the Clerk’s Office to consider Aqua’s request for 
confidentiality withdrawn and for the Clerk to return Document No. 04508-07 to the Bureau of Audit and to retum 
Document No. 04992-07 to the utility. 

Ken, if you would like to discuss any technical questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at 850-41 3-6485. If 
you have any procedural questions or if you would like to talk to the staff attorney assigned to this matter, please call 
Rosanne Gervasi at 850-41 3-6224. 

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

1 1 /28/2007 
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Robert Freeman 
Con fiden ti a1 Documents Coordinator 
Bureau of Auditing 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shuinard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

CC: Commission Clerk (Lockard) 
General Counsel’s Office (Gervasi) 
Bureau of Auditing (Vandiver) 

11/28/2007 


